
 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 I am requesting funding for Improvements at Eppley Airfield in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity 
to receive funding for this project is Omaha Airport Authority, located at 4501 Abbott Drive, 
Suite 2300, Omaha NE 68110. The funding would be used for enhancements to the 
terminal, roadway, airfield and supporting infrastructure of Eppley Airfield. The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Eppley Airfield is a valuable asset to Omaha, 
Nebraska; the Second District of Nebraska; and the entire region. As the busiest airport in 
Nebraska, Eppley Airfield serves as a regional transportation hub – serving Nebraska and 
western Iowa – connecting individuals, families and businesses to the people, destinations 
and goods that are important to them.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 
AIP statutes.  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 


